Dear Archimedean Academy Families,

Summer is just what we are all looking forward to after a long, intensive school year full of learning! It is a time for family fun, rest, relaxation and growth. It is also important that during this time, scholars remain sharp in their literacy and math skills. For this reason, professors are requesting that scholars complete a summer workbook to be turned in at the start of the new school year.

The workbook, Daily Summer Activities, can be purchased at www.evan-moor.com/dailysummer. Please make sure you enter code **DSA9077** to ensure that you receive free shipping. This workbook covers various academic areas in both language and math, as well as critical thinking activities. It is broken down to two simple pages per day and is meant to be completed independently. The math portion is optional and will be graded as extra credit.

Please place your order for your child's workbook no later than June 30, 2019. Books will be delivered within two weeks after an order is placed.

We want to encourage scholars who would benefit from a challenge to feel free to work on a workbook from the grade level above their chronological year. For example, if your child is entering third grade, but would benefit from a more rigorous reading experience, you are welcome to have your child complete the workbook for scholars entering fourth grade.

Scholars are to turn in their completed workbooks to their professors in the fall for a completion grade.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask,